
Padstow School Newsletter 
Friday 15th July 2022

Diary Dates 

July                                                                                        

w/c 18th Parent Teacher appointments      

21st  Open Afternoon for parents     

25th  Summer Fayre, 3pm                 

26th  Last day of Summer Term 2          

  finish at 1.30pm 

September                                                     

5th & 6th Inset days                                                  

7th  First day of Autumn Term 1 

Puffin Kittiwake Oystercatcher Cormorant Curlew  Average 

98.1% 97.5% 97.2% 89.7% 92.1%  95% 

Snowflake the Attendance Owl stays in Puffin class, 

as they have achieved the highest attendance again 

this week! 

If you are booking a holiday, please make sure that it coincides with 

school breaks. 

ATTENDANCE 

Beach day! 

Oystercatcher and Cormorant 

classes had a fun and            

educational day at the beach 

yesterday: they met with      

volunteers from Beach 

Guardian and learnt more 

about beach conservation—and then did a beach clean themselves. 

It was lovely to watch them playing with their friends and enjoying 

our beautiful beaches. Thank you to all the parent helpers who             

assisted with walking and 

transporting equipment! 

Star Wars day 

The force is strong in Curlew class today! 

Parking at school 

A polite reminder that the small car park to the left of the roundabout is for blue badge holders, 

taxis and staff only. Feel free to use the larger car park or park, neatly, on the roundabout. Thanks. 



Our Girls Can event at the Showground 

The girls in Year 5 and Year 6 were invited to participate in an 

‘Our Girls Can’ event at the Showground on Wednesday. Along 

with Year 5 & 6 girls from     

other local schools, they had 

the opportunity to try out a 

range of sports and activities, 

for the first time or improving 

their skills. There were team-

building events and there was 

a great atmosphere! 

Transition activities in school 
Your child may well have told you—this week and next week is packed with Transition activities for all the 

year groups still with us in September. Children have had lessons with their new teachers, visited new       

classrooms, Miss Barnard has spent time in the Nursery, and teachers have also met with each other, all with 

the aim of providing a smooth and reassuring transition to their new classes in September. 

Tuesday 26th July: early close 

A reminder that the school and nursery close at 1.30pm on Tuesday 26th July as it is the last day of 

a full term.  

Parent Teacher appointments 

When attending the parent teacher meetings next week, please come to the main school entrance. If 

you’d like a meeting and haven’t arranged one yet, please book on Arbor or ring the school office. 

After-school clubs finished 
After-school clubs for this term have now finished and we hope the children enjoyed them! We are 

now planning for our September after-school clubs and details will come home in early September. 

Outdoor art for Oystercatcher class 

Recently Oystercatcher class have embraced the outdoors and 

the beautiful weather to take their art lessons outside: 

Change of Menu: last 2 days of term 

Our chef Debbie and her team will be cooking different meals from the Menu for the last 2 days of 

term (next week’s menu is the same as usual): 

Monday 25th July: Hot dog or veggie sausage, potato wedges, baked beans, ice-cream & peaches 

Tuesday 26th July: Fish fingers or bean & cheese wrap, chips & peas, jelly & fruit. 

This current Menu will be replaced with a new one for September—details to come home next week. 



Mrs Whitford presented certificates to the following pupils this week: 

Micah in Kittiwake class, for making Mrs Edwards laugh when she read his writing 

Taylor in Curlew class, for a shared laugh at something silly                                            

Jack B-W in Curlew class, for being polite, cheerful and chatty whenever he sees me.  

Mrs Whitford’s Certificates 

Padstow School Value certificate winners 

for this week are: 

Nursery: Freddie, for Resilience &                      

  Amaia, for Excellence 

Puffin: Sophia, for Spirit 

Kittiwake: Beatrice, for Excellence 

Oystercatcher: Sadie, for Excellence 

Cormorant: WHOLE CLASS, for Excellence 

Curlew: Roxy, for Resilience 

Padstow School Values:                  
Aspiration, Spirit, Passion, Integrity, Resilience & 

Excellence 

Padstow Golden Rule certificate winners: 

Nursery: Zach, for caring for everyone & everything &           

 Bastian, for showing respect & good manners 

Puffin: Louis, for following instructions 

Kittiwake: Elexa, for following instructions 

Oystercatcher: Enzo, for caring for everyone & everything 

Cormorant: WHOLE CLASS, for following instructions  

Curlew: Leah, for following instructions 

Padstow School Golden Rules:                  
Show respect & good manners at all times                           

Follow instructions with thought & care                        

Care for everyone & everything 

In order to recognize the improvements in the key skills of 

reading, writing and maths, the teachers will be awarding a Star 

of the Week certificate for each of these in every class. 

Stars of the Week! 

Class     Reading Star   Writing Star    Maths Star 

Puffin     Daniel    Sonny  M    William 

Kittiwake    Darcy    Benji     John 

Oystercatcher   Caelin    Joseph    Max 

Cormorant    —    —     — 

Curlew    Austin    Maddie    Kian 

Sea-themed sponsored walk for                            

Puffin & Kittiwake classes today 

There was much excitement this morning in Puffin and     

Kittiwake classes, as they dressed up for a sea-themed 

sponsored walk (that turned into an impromptu disco!).    

The classes wanted to raise money to adopt a lobster family,     

after their visit from the staff from Padstow Lobster     

Hatchery recently. Here is a group photo—more pictures of 

the incredible costumes to follow next week…! 

At today’s assembly, Mr Emery awarded a Super Six badge to: 

Zoe 

Congratulations for demonstrating that she is an excellent role model for the school! 

Super Six badge awarded! 



Padstow School Summer Fete, 

Monday 25th July 2022 

3pm onwards 

 

 A message from the PTFA: 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP!  

We are so excited to be planning our Summer Fete and would really like your help.  

From today, Friday 15th July, the PTFA will be selling raffle tickets at £1 each.  The prizes, as ever, 

are wonderful and the support from the community and local businesses in providing them has been 

amazing.  Prizes include vouchers from Prawn on the Farm, Café Rojano, Craftworks, Well Parc and 

many more.  

We would also like to ask for volunteers to help cover stalls for 15 minute slots on the day.  If you 

feel you would be able to help please email Lisa on lisajenkins314@gmail.com or sign up at the PTFA 

raffle ticket stall.  

Lastly, ask your children about ‘What’s in the Box’.  We will be demonstrating these in assembly on 

Monday and they are great fun to do with your child.  We would love to have as many as possible for 

the stall on the day.  Collect your Template from classroom doors. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

Additional message from school: 

 

Parents can collect their children from the classroom door from 3pm. 

No child can attend the Summer Fete without an adult to take responsibility as staff will be manning 

stalls, etc and unable to supervise.  If you wish your child to attend the Fete with another adult, can 

you please let your child's class teacher know. 


